## Hunter Middle School Band 6810 Teal Lane Ooltewah, TN 37363 423-344-1474

Dear 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Parents and Students.

Welcome to Hunter Middle School! I would also like to say how pleased I am to tell you about our band program. You could be making the choice to be involved in one of the most exciting programs in our county.

For rising sixth grade students I will be hosting an instrument "try-out" session at each of your Elementary Schools. This is an excellent opportunity to let your child try-out most of the instruments in the concert band. This will allow your child to pick the best instrument for them. Also, I am available on May 30<sup>th</sup> by appointment to try out any of the band instruments as well.

On these tryout days, I will also have information on some of the places in the area that rent band instruments. I highly recommend the rent-to-own programs for these instruments. These are also the places that will offer a service plan along with the rental. Most places that only sell the instruments offer no repair service at all! If you have any questions about a particular instrument feel free to contact me anytime at miller\_adam@hcde.org.

Thank you and I look forward to working with you and your child during the following years.

Sincerely,

Adam J. Miller Director

